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NOTE FROM THE SELECTORS 
Concerning the Selection for the Berlin and Monaco Team Racing Events 

 

The Selectors have agreed that following the Late Summer Championship the top 
two boys and the top girls from the Rolling Ranking List following that event will be 
invited to represent IOCA at either the Berlin or the Monaco Team Racing Event. 
These sailors will be able to choose which one of the two events they wish to 
attend. The invitation is for FOUR sailors at each event. Following the 
acceptances, the remaining invitations will be offered to fill the teams with two 
boys and two girls in each team. No invitations will be offered to IOCA 15-year-
olds. 

 

The Selectors have not been informed on whether the Bermuda Junior Gold Cup 
will take place, the Senior Gold Cup Match Racing event has been cancelled for 
2022, however if IOCA receive an invitation, the invitation will go to Lila Edwards 
in line with the 2022 Selection Policy. 

 

David Campbell-James 

Chair of Selectors 

July 2022 

campbelljames@btinternet.com 
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